Pamela Tennant

I received a postcard regarding the Draft Second Supplemental....The postcard is addressed to Ethel
Ann Riper, I am her daughter. Mom used to own property in the area but sold a couple of years ago.
She also passed away on June 16, 2019. The postcard was forwarded to me as her trustee of her
estate. Please feel free to remove her from your mailing list. sincerely, Pam Tennant



